
 

 

 
New date of publication 

of revenues for the 2nd quarter 2015 
 
 
 
Neuilly-sur-Seine, 25 June 2015: Linedata (LIN:FP), the global solutions provider to the investment 
management and credit finance industries, today announces that it will bring forward the publication of 
revenues for the 2nd quarter of 2015, previously planned on 30 July 2015, to 8 July 2015. 
 
This is due to the timetable of public offers on Linedata shares currently in process. 
 
 
 
 
Next communication: publication of revenues for the 2nd quarter 2015, on 8 July 2015, after close of trading. 

 
_______________________________________________________________________________________________ 
ABOUT LINEDATA 
 
Linedata is a global solutions provider dedicated to the investment management and credit communities, with 
close to 1000 employees in 15 offices across the globe. Linedata has been at the service of the financial 
industry from day one, and applies its market and client insight to provide innovative and flexible mission-
critical software and services that help its clients grow in over 50 countries. Headquartered in France, Linedata 
achieved revenues of EUR 158.0 million in 2014. This company is listed on Euronext Paris compartment B 
FR0004156297-LIN – Reuters LDSV.LN – Bloomberg LIN:FP. 
 
For further information, please contact:  
Linedata 
Finance Department 
+33 (0)1 73 43 70 27 
infofinances@linedata.com 
www.linedata.com 
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